
EXHIBIT 29

In recent years  RF measurements have been made on the Lookout Mountain

electronic site.  As a result of some of the measurements KALC has been operating at

reduced power under a Special Temporary Authority.  The overall situation is under study and

steps will be taken to bring KALC into compliance with their licensed authority.  The results

of those studies and descriptions of any corrective actions will of course be submitted to the

Commission.  Obviously, since no physical changes are being made, the minor changes in

the license parameters of record, as proposed in this application, have no bearing on the

calculated or measured RF levels at the transmitter site.
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